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Report on the HoDs / Deans meeting with Mr. Hiroaki Yumoto (ISHA), Osaka  

17th May 2023 

 

Dr. Ayub Khan Dawood, Dean(SSSH) & The Centre for International Relations (CIR) arranged a 

meeting with Mr. Hiroaki Yumoto, Chairman of International SDGs Human Resource 

Support Association (ISHA) from Osaka on 17th May 2023 from 02.30 pm to 04.10 pm at the 

Seminar Hall - III, Convention Centre. Our respected Advisor, Dr. V. Murugesan chaired the 

meeting. 

Mr. Yumoto and Mr. Karunanidhi from KCCS Indo Japan bridge organisation discussed the 

possibilities of collaboration with Japanese Institutions & Industries for Student exchange & 

Faculty exchange. 

The focus was also on creating more Job opportunities for students through Japanese language 

education and making the scholarship possible for students to go to Japan on free education 

with funding support. 
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